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November 21, 2023 
 

Mr. Angelo Cito 

WT Council member and THF Board member 

President of Federazione Italiana Taekwondo 

 

APPRECIATION 

 
Dear Angelo, 

 
I would like to extend my appreciation to you for joining the unveiling of the Taekwondo statue 

and the awarding ceremony of the Olympic Cup held at the Olympic Museum on November 15th. 

 

Please extend my appreciation to your athletes and to the team for the entertaining Poomsae 

performance. It was a flawless performance and it showcased the beauty and dynamism of 

Taekwondo on this joyous occasion. 

 

The Olympic Cup is an honour but more importantly, it symbolizes the efforts that we have put in 

together at the Taekwondo Humanitarian Foundation. It gives us a fresh impetus to do even more 

for the global community. 

 

Once again, thank you for sharing your precious time with us for this historic occasion. I look 

forward to seeing you again in the near future. 

 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Chungwon Choue 

President 
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